ANNEXURE XII

Development of Public Amenities in
Mandar Hill Area

SITE INSPECTION REPORT BY DFO

Date of Field Inspection — 15/12/2019

The proposed forest land for diversion lies on Mandar Hill (Map
Attached) which is notified as protected forest by Government
of Bihar vide Notification No.C/P-F-10165/52-5850-R dt. 29th
December 1952. The proposed forest area for diversion is .72
ha. As per enquiry report of forest officials and information
provided by user agency, there is no record of any protected
archeological/heritage site/defense establishment or any other
important monument is located in the area. The number of trees
that needs to be cut for the project is zero. This is the bare
minimum forest (except for Park Area) required for the project
and unavoidable.
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Divisional Forest Officer,

Banka Forest Division, Banka
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